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Yet the LORD longs to be gracious to you; therefore he will rise up to show you compassion. For the LORD is a 

God of justice. Blessed are all who wait for him! 

Isaiah 30:18 

This week’s value: Justice 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
At school this week we have taken part in the national Science Week 
programme. The focus for this year was connections. 
    
On Thursday we had a whole school presentation from the Rock Pool 
project, where we heard about the many creatures that live in a rock 
pool. We were lucky to have a hermit crab specialist who shared many 
exciting facts. We were even able to compare ourselves as humans to 
hermit crabs! 
Year 5 were visited by Lexi’s mum. Florence and Lily wrote a short report. 
Thank you to Florence and Lily and of course Hannah for giving up her 
time to come in.  
 
Hannah taught us about the human body. She explained how the body 
can work and how to keep it healthy.  We learnt that if you check your 
pulse, you can find out what your heart rate is. We all really enjoyed 
learning about the body, it was fascinating.  
 
Year 6 worked with Babcock Ambassadors. Harrison kindly wrote a report 
for the newsletter. Thank you, Harrison. 
 
Babcock Ambassadors came to visit Year 6. They helped us to create a 
giant experiment about magnets and how they work. We researched and 
examined different types of materials and their purposes. We worked 
together to determine if they were magnetic or non-magnetic. We 
completed different fun activities showing our experiment and our 
findings. We looked at an object, what material it was made from, and if 
it was magnetic or not. Finally, we were joined by Year 5 and Babcock 
held a question-and-answer session about their jobs and what they did. 
We all felt very excited about working in areas of STEM.  
 
As part of our science week, Ben brought his 3D printer into school and 
each class got to see how it works and the amazing technology behind it. 
Thank you, Ben! 
To finish the Science week, we held a Science Fair where the children 
could share the investigations they had carried out. Thank you to Mrs 
Dinham for organising a great week. 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
Headteacher 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

Monday 20th March 
Tempest Class Photos 
 
Thursday 23rd March 
Year 5 trip to Plymouth  
Tea and Talk with Mrs Oakes 
2.45-3.15pm 
 
Friday 24th March 
Non-uniform Day – chocolate 
contributions welcome for.… 
Tuesday 28th March – 3.15pm 
Chocolate Tombola, games, raffle, 
light refreshments, more 
information to follow 
 
Wednesday 29th March  
Easter Service, St. Stephen’s – 2pm 
 
Friday 31st March 
Last day of term 
No extra curricular clubs or After 
School Club 

 

 

 

 



Sports Report 
Landrake Cross Country 

A huge well done to our 40 cross country runners who all finished the gruelling 3 mile cross country race 

which incorporates mud, rope slides, bogs and hills galore! A special mention to the Sweeney brothers. 

Lucas came 2nd out of over 650 finishers, and Jacob, who is only Year 3, came an amazing 18th.   

Girls A Team Friendly Vs Boys B Team 

A huge thank you to the Boys B Team who kindly agreed to play the Girls Team in a friendly, to give the 

girls a final warm-up match before the SW England Finals at Bristol next weekend. It was a great game, 

finishing as a 2-2 draw. Well done to everyone involved. The Boys A team have their final warm-up game 

for Bristol against Biscovey next Thursday. 

Achievement Awards 
 

Lyla in Reception Class deserves the achievement 
award this week. After being poorly she has come back 
full of determination to work hard and has shown great 
perseverance. Keep it going Lyla!  
 
Alfie in Year 1 has fully embraced Science week, joining 
in well with experiments and showing a good scientific 
understanding. Well done Alfie. 
 
Lowenna in Year 2 has been working really hard on her 
spelling skills in her writing. This week she wrote a 
fantastic recount of our zoo trip and was really careful 
at spelling all of her words. Well done Lowenna, keep it 
up! 
 
Freddie in Year 3 works very hard in all lessons, he 
achieves well because of this. You have a fantastic work 
ethic Fred, keep it up :) 
 
Harriet in Year 4 has been a real superstar lately in all 
subjects. She always works her hardest and tries her 
best in whatever she puts her mind to. Well done 
Harriet. 
 
Harvey is a fantastic reflective learner. Harvey 
recognised that he would like to improve his 
handwriting and presentation of his work and is now 
really focused on achieving this. Great work! Your 
determination to keep trying is lovely to see. 
 
Evie and Izzy in Year 6 represented their class well in 

the science Fair hosted by Mrs Dinham after 

school.  They talked to other pupils and parents about 

their refraction experiments and did lots of practical, 

hands-on activities to enthuse those lower down the 

school.  Well done       

Value Awards 
 

Oscar in Reception Class has a good understanding of 
justice. He likes to make sure things are fair and will tell 
the teachers if he sees something unfair. He likes to 
make sure things are how they should be. Keep it up 
Oscar. 
 
Ollie in Year 1 has a strong sense of justice and likes to 
stand up for what is fair. He shows this through being a 
good friend and Year 1 role model. Well done Ollie. 
 
Daisy in Year 2 has a very good sense of justice. She 
always knows what is right or wrong and makes brilliant 
choices. Thank you Daisy for using your sense of justice 
to look after everyone in our class. 
 
Teddy in Year 3 is a very just person, he knows what is 
right and wrong and always chooses to do the correct 
thing.  He is a great example of being fair, keep it up 
Ted. 
 
Henry in Year 4 has a strong of justice. He has a very 
good set of values and know what is right and makes 
the effort to display this.  

Joshua in Year 5 demonstrates the value of justice in his 
daily interactions with his classmates. He treats 
everyone fairly as he himself would like to be treated, 
following the school rules at all times. You are a true 
role model.  

Grace in Year 6 always does the right thing and will 

support her peers to ensure they make good 

decisions.  Grace is a model Year 6 pupil who I know I 

can trust to always set a good example.  Well done 

Grace       



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been busy creating their own 

paint pallets to create their own new 

colours using watercolour and acrylic 

paints.  They had a visit from Babcock where 

they learned all about magnets and studying 

STEM subjects in the next step of the 

educational journey.  They have also had an 

amazing science week, preparing their own 

experiments, showing predictions and 

results for the science show. 

 

This week Year 1 have enjoyed 

exploring their senses through 

different scientific experiments and 

observing different plants and flowers. 

They have also been planning their 

writing recount about our trip to 

Paignton Zoo. 

 

 

 
This week Year 3 have been busy 

completing their rainforest posters on 

deforestation.  They gave been starting to 

write their own stories around our picture 

book 'Flood'. They have been doing some 

amazing fractions work and enjoying our 

science week. 

 

 

This week Year 2 have been very busy writing recounts of their trip to the zoo. They made sure that they 

added in a variety of conjunctions as they wrote. In maths they have been exploring multiplication and 

finding out about the x sign. We got engaged in science week this week with a science investigation into 

how you can change materials. We also had a visit from the rockpool project and found out about all the 

exciting creatures in a rockpool. We also drew the disciples’ reactions to different parts of the Easter story 

and made special cards for special people in our lives using levers and sliders.  

This week in Year 4 we have loved science week. 

We have continued our investigation, gathering 

results daily about how different liquids can affect 

teeth. The children were amazed at the results. 

We then had our woods sessions and looked at 

solids, liquids and gases over a campfire - joined by 

many enthusiastic Year 2 children. The children 

have also loved researching their own answers to 

science questions and finding out about food 

chains - lots of connections this week. 

 

This week Reception class have been thinking 

about science week and planted their own 

sunflower seeds and in our curiosity cube, 

some cress! They have also been busy thinking 

about what the hungry caterpillar would eat 

and writing down their ideas. Inspired by our 

zoo trip, some children have also been making 

their own mini zoos in the classroom!  

 

Year 5 have had a very exciting Science Week focusing on 

connections. They have had a visit from 4 Babcock scientists 

who work in Plymouth, who shared some inspiring 

information on potential careers local to us; a visit from a 

nurse, who explained all about X-rays; and a demonstration 

on 3-d printing. Thank you to all our visitors this week.  

In English this week the children planned and wrote their 

newspaper reports. In Maths Year 5 have been multiplying 

fractions. In PSHE we discussed body image and ways to be 

positive in our interactions with others. A busy week in the 

Year 5 classroom! 
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